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Cybersecurity Docket Names Liisa Thomas and Kari Rollins to 2022
“Incident Response 40" for Fourth Consecutive Year
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Sheppard Mullin Privacy and Cybersecurity Team leader Liisa Thomas and New York office managing partner
Kari Rollins have been named to Cybersecurity Docket’s 2022 “Incident Response 40" list. This is the fourth
appearance on this list for both partners.

According to Cybersecurity Docket, the list recognizes the best and brightest data breach response lawyers in
the business and have established themselves as the “first call” for companies hit with a cyber attack or other
data security incident.

View the 2022 Incident Response 40 here.
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